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Clerk of Supreme Court - recusal

From: Lillian Nording i
To: <clerk@wicourts.gov> Lo
Date: 32972017 1:24 PM e Wscone,,
Subject: recusal Neiiy

It is just not right that a supreme court is not above the influence of donors. They should recuse
themselves when such a case comes up in order to preserve justice.

Thank you.

Lillian Nordin
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